
Mrs F Moore, Headteacher   0115 9156 995 admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk               13.01.23 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
I hope you all had a lovely break and made some new memories with your nearest and dearest. 
We’ve had such a busy and brilliant start to this brand new term and we have so much to look        
forward to!! 
 
If you have you have any queries or concerns please do catch me at the school gate at the beginning 
or end of the school day or email me francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 

CLASS % 

Reception NK 89 

Reception SP 99 

Year 1 96 

Year 1/2 92 

Year 2 93 

Year 3 93 

Year 3/4 99 

Year 4 98 

Year 5 94 

Year 5/6 98 

Year 6 95 

 

ATTENDANCE AND BEING ON TIME COUNTS  
TARGET:  

 
All classes 95% 

A huge well done to Reception Miss Pankhania’s class 
and Year 3/4 Miss Smith’s class both with 99%

attendance!  

2 treat squares from me!    

Overall School Attendance: 95% 

National Expectation is 95%  

Well done getting this back up to 95%. 

Don’t forget, your views are so important to us.  

You can register on Ofsted’s website and then there are just a few questions to   

answer about our school, it only takes a few minutes. You can find the website at: 

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
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Punctuality 

Please ensure that your child arrives at 
school no later than 8.55am. 

This is the time school starts and every      
minute counts! 

If your child arrives late it has a huge         
impact on their academic progress and     
disrupts the teacher’s lesson (which has     

already started). 

Thank you for your support in this.            
Mrs Moore 

 

 

Remember St Augustine’s is now on Twitter! 
To keep up to date with everything the 

school is doing please follow us 
@staugustinesNG3.  

There will be lots of photos and updates 
on Twitter when join today. 

KS2 Toasty Thursday 

It’s back! Every Thursday!! 

Thank you to the school council for such a  

wonderful idea, and it has so far raised £160.00, 

which the school council will use to help make 

improvements to our school - we will keep you 

posted 

New Beginnings 

We’re so happy to welcome our wonderful 

new teacher in KS1, Miss Ncube. Miss Ncube 

will be teaching Class Year 1/2 with Mrs Bates. 

Welcome to St A’s.  



Retreat Afternoon on Thursday 

Thank you Issy for leading a fantastic retreat afternoon for UKS2. We focused on how we can 

spread the Word of God and follow in his mission.  

Epiphany Mass 

All of Key Stage 2 gathered for Mass last Friday. It was a wonderful celebration of the Feast of the 

Epiphany. Thank you Fr Phil and Deacon Anthony.  



Stay Safe Online With New Devices  





DIARY DATES ADVENT  
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Date  Event  

Tuesday 17th January 2023 Tots Time Workshop  9.15am until 10am Nursery  

Thursday 19th January 2023 Reception and KS1 Parent’s Presentation 2.45pm 

( More information to follow shortly) 

Friday 20th January 2023 FS2 Visit to Library SP 1.30pm 

Week Beginning Monday 23rd January 

2023 

Parents Phonics Drop in: 

• Reception from 9.30am 

• KS1 from 10.45am 

Tuesday 24th January 2023 Year 3 and Year 4 Broadway Cinema Roman Trip 

Tuesday 31st January  Mental Health Coffee Morning 9:00 - 10:00 in school 

Hall 

Thursday 2nd February 2023 Phonics Workshops 2.30pm (more information to fol-

low shortly) 

Monday 6th February 2023 Year 5 and Year 6 Rufford Abby Trip (more information 

to follow shortly) 

Friday 10th February 2023 Inset Day - School Closed 

Monday 13th February 2023 School Closed - February Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 20th February 2023 School Open - New Term 

Wednesday 22nd February 2023 Ash Wednesday Mass at 10am in School Hall 

Monday 3rd April 2023 School Closed - Easter Holidays 

Monday 17th April 2023 School Open - New Term 

Wednesday 26th April 2023 Year 3  an Year 4 Newstead Abbey Trip 9 More infor-

mation to follow shortly) 



So many new topics to 

learn, it‘s all very  

exciting!  

Date Event 

Monday 13th February 2023 School Closed for Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 20th February 2023 School Open  for New Term 

Monday 3rd April 2023 School Closed for Easter Holidays             

(2 weeks) 

Monday 17th April 2023 School Open for New Term 

Monday 1st May 2023 Bank Holiday School Closed 

Monday 8th May 2023 Bank Holiday for Coronation School 

Closed 

Monday 22nd May 2023 INSET DAY 

Monday 29th May 2023 School Closed for Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 5th June 2023 School Open For New Term 

Monday 3rd July 2023 INSET DAY 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 Last Day of School 

Wednesday 26th July 2023 School Closed for Summer Holidays 

School Term Dates and Holidays for 22/23 



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Frances Moore 

Deputy DSL – Laura Bates   

Assistant DSL – Natasha Knight  

Who do you talk to if you have concerns about a colleague…What if it’s the 

Head you are worried about? 

If you have a concern about a colleague – always report to Headteacher 

If you have a concern about the Headteacher – report to the CEO of the Trust  

Mr James McGeachie j.mcgeachie@ololcatholicmat.co.uk  

LADO - Caroline Hose caroline.hose@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 
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